May 2021 Edition

# 1 - Appreciation Card

# 2 — Donation in Memory of Mrs. Greta Marks

# 3 — Thank You Letter for Smoke Alarm Assistance
# 4 — Engine 26 C-Shift — Smoke Alarm Assistance
# 5 — Cookie Donations

# 6 — Thank You to Lowe’s Home Improvement

#7 — Baby Duck Rescue




/Y 4 gy
foc Eupryene AV VY,
ot the Fire Domctmenr =]
of }4c’err,'5g,r}f)r:fr5,j

7 Ais Card 4 4o let yoo T

Rl ot

/‘&53{'-) RP Prediaqdfe, \,ifacu [Z8

¥ 88en + onai ,ffm,ﬂfﬁ-réfs o
K @ep ow <ty §atz, Yoo
ail rmaw Fimesh ave 4o go
fmégon of Fhe CAIL o F datg Te

TOn #f

A

e s Al S2F= b'7 e

Y oter Sa #et+y before others

P
Fo  Ael owtn TA@ak- Joio fon

e al < &5 -, fo of
bei ny “FC Sponders Lo hon rectes
By Lrhe ey &5 Pelraily with

ihe COVLD T han k= ol K Sy
Fling on,
i \/ Otors %'rc\(_—!?

D&wg Thy L. MOler

Pl LR

Ms. Dorothy Miller sent us a wonderful card of appreciation along with a beautiful vase of
flowers.




7 19 March 2021

o "" \\ ‘!- .
% ,‘ i 2 Degr Dol Madaim,
Py Pleasc. accept e enclosed
l & ' devgion n e moryc GFMi&
L/"] X @V&A.D’%’IVK% )- who passed Wit
P w1 Mavehn 2020,
'ﬁ'\cmk "f@bl.
) Qncerel
| -/‘v Kaven M Mamane
A Local velafivesef
‘ @ Mys, Mavks ncluele
. Julie Walflall (G'w ifin)
: Juf| Mok Yamane, ﬂgﬁ") M @Q
- f’“-”(;\\(ukﬂmn Pouln [ogrn o 4
- "
22 s
2857
V' s '
Z.'j\,'.z \\_\ 2 .7. o
v\“ o ¢ S :}_\
L PRy
4 5!)= = == -;;_ "*.
:52"9 c"'y KA w .,"\;—‘\ '
iy 2 S

The family of the late Mrs. Greta Marks gave a donation to the department in her memory




Ms. Frances Bolton was very grateful and sent a Thank You card

with a donation to Lt. Erin Stehle, Fire Prevention Officer
along with Keith Link, Assistant Fire Marshal and Lt. Luke Walker,

for replacing her smoke alarm.




On March 18th Mr. Mike Conboy reached out to Lt. Erin Stehle, Fire Prevention Officer, about
having his smoke alarms checked. As a senior citizen living in Harrisonburg, it was not safe for
Mr. Conboy to get up on a ladder to check his smoke alarms. The crew of Engine 26 C Shift;
Andrew Bauserman, Donnie Babb, Jonathan McKinney, and Michael Thompson, went and
checked the smoke alarms for Mr. Conboy.

Mr. Conboy reported back to Lt. Stehle that his smoke alarms where OK and that the crew of
Engine 26 were such a nice bunch. Mr. Conboy was very appreciative for the Department’s
prompt assistance.




A big thank you to Sydney Collins, sister of FF Austin C(;rlins)for the cookies. During a cookie
dough fundraiser for her Varsity Volleyball Team for Broadway High School, Sydney asked her
customers to consider donating a box or two to the fire department.
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"0y Morgan McComas is at Lowe's  °°*
Home Improvement (201 Linda
Lane, Harrisonburg, VA).
6d * Harrisonburg, Virginia - @

As we were heading to the front of the
store to pay for our picnic table for HFD
Station 2 when a man stopped us. He was
the store manager and donated the table
to us out of the blue. A big thank you to
Gary and everyone at Lowe's of
Harrisonburg!
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HOME IMPROVEMENT - HARRISONBURG

Lowe's Home Improvement

D Morgan and 5 other friends have been...

@O 75 11 Comments * 5 Shares

Thank you, Lowe’s Home Improvement of Harrisonburg, for donating a picnic table to Station 2
on Pleasant Valley Road.




FF Ryan Eagle and FF Emily Walter rescued this little duckling that had gotten separated from his
family. They were able to reunite him safely with his mother. Another life saved!!




